
Given the decision to limit the Arizona debate to just the candidates with

no audience and in speaking with professionals about the Coronovirus, out

of an abundance of caution, the Executive Office has made the decision to

cancel this weekend’s rally until the health, safety and wellbeing of our

Community members can be ensured – especially our elders and those

vulnerable to  espiratory issues.  The Community will continue our Get Out

the Vote efforts leading up to the Fall election and look forward to high

Community engagement in the August Primary and Presidential election. 
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